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Two Galena Park ISD Students Receive Congressional Certificate 

Houston, Texas: Galena Park ISD would like to congratulate North Shore Senior High 10th 
Grade Center student, Guadalupe Jimenez Puente, and Galena Park High School student, 
Lilyana Nieto, for receiving a congressional certifcate from Congressman Gene Green in 
recognition of their hard work and outstanding service to the GPISD community. 

Guadalupe and Lilyana are both members of the Superintendent Student Advisory Board, 
which is a school-community partnership that provides students with the opportunity to meet 
informally with Dr. Williams, superintendent of schools, and her Administrative Cabinet. Te 
students selected to be members are active, highly respected leaders on their campus. 

In the congressional certifcate, Congressman Green stated, “I would like to extend my sincere 
appreciation and wish you success with your future education and career pursuits.” 

Congratulations, Guadalupe and Lilyana! 

Pictured: (lef to right) Guadalupe Jimenez Puente; Superintendent of Schools, Dr. Angi 
Williams; and Lilyana Nieto 
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